
I had the pleasure of working with Perpetua Resources in the Summer of 2022. I was consistently 

impressed with their environmental stewardship and their commitment to safety. The entire 

Perpetua team is committed to doing the right thing and partner with the other interested agencies 

on site. 

Wiatt Vasey 


